Town of Holliston
Finance Committee
Meeting Minutes
December 5th, 2020
The meeting was held in person at the Holliston High School Field House.

Mr. Szajda called the Finance Committee to order at 12:45 PM. In attendance were Chairperson Ken
Szajda, Sue Nersessian, Vincent Murphy, Michelle Zeamer, Tim Maxwell and Clerk Mark Whittaker. Dan
Alfred was absent.

Other Notable attendees included Town Administrator Travis Ahern, and Frank Chamberlain of the
Community Preservation Committee.

The Finance Committee discussed the presentation to be presented by Dr. Ken Szajda at Town Meeting.

Frank Chamberlain discussed the CPC funded projects found in article 6 of the Special Town Meeting
Warrant.

It was moved to recommend favorable action on article 6 as written in the Special Town Meeting
Warrant by Vincent Murphy and seconded by Sue Nersessian. The motion carried with a 6-0 Vote.

A motion to adjourn to town meeting was made by Tim Maxwell, seconded by Sue Nersessian. The
motion passed 6-0 and the meeting was adjourned at 12:57 PM



